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Wendy McGuinness
McGuinness Institute
wmcg@mcguinnessinstitute.org

Ref: OIA-2024/25-0020

Téna koe Wendy
Official Information Act request relating to Covid-19 Independent Advisory Groups

Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act (the Act), received on 8
July 2024. On 18 and 22 July 2024 you sent through additional requests and on 29 July 2024
you agreed we could combine all your requests and answer them in a single response.

Part of your request is for the following:

Please provide a copy or link to CAB-20-MIN-0106 (mentioned in
https://www.dpmc.govt.nz/sites/default/files/2023-03/cvd-20-min-0018-additional-
Itemcovid-19-strengthening-border-measures.pdf

| believe this part of your request for a copy or link to CAB-20-MIN-0106 is more closely
connected to the functions of the Ministry of Health. Accordingly, | have decided to transfer
this part of your request to the Ministry of Health under section 14(b)(ii) of the Act. The other
parts of your request will remain with the Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet.

As it is already outside of the ten working day time limit for transferring a request, | have
extended the time-limit available to make this transfer under section 15(A) of the Act. This
extension is required because of the consultation needed to make a decision on your
request.

The Ministry of Health has the usual timeframes under the Act from receipt of this transfer to
make a decision on your request.

Naku noa, na

Manager, Ministerial Services
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